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Y COMISSon
Nyt
TO : DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND kbh?ﬁISTRATIVE
SERVICES
FROM : RICHARD C. BELLAK, ASSOCIATE GENERAL COUNSEL /60(‘533
RE : UNDOCKETED - PROPOSED ADOPTION OF NEW RULE NO. 25-7.072,

F.A.C., CODES OF CONDUCT

Enclosed are an original and five copies of a Notice of
Proposed Rule Development for publication in the Florida
Administrative Weekly. The original Notice must be received by the
Department of State no later than noon, July 18, 2001.
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Attachments
cc: Wanda Terrell
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